Waterloo Region District School Board
51 Ardelt Avenue

Kitchener, ON N2C 2R5

T: 519-570-0003

F: 519-742-1364

wrdsb.ca

July 26, 2022

Mr. Mike Harris, MPP
63 Arthur St., Unit 3 & 4
Elmira, ON

N3B 2M6

Dear Mr. Harris,

As the Chairperson and Director of Education of the Waterloo Region District School Board, we
would like to congratulate you on your re-election as MPP for Kitchener-Conestoga.

We would like to thank you for your commitment to the community and for sharing your vision
during the election campaign.

We look forward to working together for the betterment of the Kitchener-Conestoga riding and
the entire Waterloo Region over the next four years.

Sincerely,
Scott Piatkowski jeewan chanicka
Chairperson of the Board Director of Education & Secretary

Emailed to: Mike.Harris@pc.ola.org
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